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Public Service Commission promotes officers in the Ministry of Finance 

 
The Public Service Commission has promoted Mrs. Suzette Taylor-Lee Chee in the office of Permanent Secretary, 

Ministry of Finance and Ms. Yasmin Harris in the office of Comptroller of Customs and Excise, Customs and Excise 

Division, Ministry of Finance. 

 

On Thursday 25th April 2024, the Commission presented Mrs. Taylor-Lee Chee and Ms. Harris with their letters of 

promotion. 

 

The Commission congratulates the officers on their promotion. 
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Caption – Photograph 1  

At the presentation of letters of promotion to officers in the Ministry of Finance held on Thursday 25 April 2024. 
From l to r - Mr. Winston Rudder, Chairman, Public Service Commission and Mrs. Suzette Taylor-Lee Chee, Permanent 

Secretary, Ministry of Finance. 

 

Caption – Photograph 2  

At the presentation of letters of promotion to officers in the Ministry of Finance held on Thursday 25 April 2024. 
From l to r - Mr. Winston Rudder, Chairman, Public Service Commission, Mrs. Suzette Taylor-Lee Chee, Permanent Secretary, 

Ministry of Finance and Ms. Yasmin Harris, Comptroller of Customs and Excise, Customs and Excise Division, Ministry of 

Finance. 

 

Caption – Photograph 3  

At the presentation of letters of promotion to officers in the Ministry of Finance held on Thursday 25 April 2024. 
From l to r - Mr. Winston Rudder, Chairman, Public Service Commission, Mrs. Suzette Taylor-Lee Chee, Permanent Secretary, 

Ministry of Finance, Ms. Yasmin Harris, Comptroller of Customs and Excise, Customs and Excise Division, Ministry of Finance 

and Mr. Corey Harrison, Director Personnel Administration. 

 


